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As we get closer to the summer term, the number of different events 
and competitions goes up, and we already have a busy schedule to 
look forward to! 

Just last week, we sent a team of runners to take part in the All Island 
Cross Country competition at Nobles Park. This is a great event which 
the school often does well in, and this year was no exception.  

The boys team finished in second position overall, while the girls 
came in fifth - this gave Bunscoill Rhumsaa an overall final position of 
third! Well done to all of the team! 

This week we’ll be taking part in the Manx Folk Awards - I know that all 
of our musicians and speakers will do us proud!

Date What’s happening?

Monday 1st April Daffodil Judging Day

Wednesday 3rd April Manx Folk Awards

Thursday 4th April Handball Competition at NSC

Friday 5th April School closes for Easter Holidays

Tuesday 23rd April School opens for Summer Term

Friday 26th April Rhumsaa’s Got Talent Final (Juniors)

Monday 29th April - Friday 3rd May Y6 Residential Trip to Kingswood

Thursday 2nd May IOM Creameries in to visit Year 3.

Coaching Staff from Blackburn Rovers

Friday 3rd May Girls Football Tournament at The Bowl

Monday 6th May BANK HOLIDAY!

Monday 13th May Class Photographs

Thursday 16th May Skipping Workshops

Friday 24th May School closes for TT Holiday

Monday 10th June School reopens

Don’t forget, if you’re looking for a full list of the school term dates 
and holidays, you can find a chart on our website by clicking this 
link!
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New Parent Governor Easter Egg Raffle
I am pleased to let you know that our new Parent Governor is Mrs 
Claire Hughes. As the lone candidate there was no need for an 
election to be called on this occasion. 

Mrs Hughes joins the Governing Body with immediate effect and, 
following the appointment of a new teacher governor, the make up 
of the school’s Governing Body is as below. 

Our thanks to all of you who took part in the Easter Egg Raffle! 
This event has raised £400 for the school, which is very gratefully 
received! 
The Easter Egg prizes have been given out, and we would like to 
thank the following companies who kindly donated: 

               Westminster Motors          Fairway Construction 
               Jane Callow Vets.             Kermelly Seafoods 
               ACC Properties.               Pat Qualtrough 
               FPS.                                  Lezayre Cabs 
              Dave Perry Electricals       Indulgence 
              Specialist Coatings           ATOP Plastering

Red Nose Day

Thanks to your kind donations, the 
school managed to raise £753 for 
Comic Relief! 
Don’t forget, if you’d like to recycle 
your Red Noses you can bring them 
in and drop them in Rodney, The 
Red Nose Bin!

Parents Evening

It was excellent to see so many of you at Parents Evening last 
week! I think we had a record turnout, which is great stuff! 

But don’t forget, we’re here all year! If you have a question, 
concern or some information you’d like to share with us, please do 
just get in touch - we can always find a time to talk to you, either 
face to face or over the phone!

Chair of Governors Alison McKay-Mills

Education Council Member Robin Turton

Parent Governor Claire Hughes

Community Governor Kevin Vondy

Teacher Governor Kate Moore


